## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 25, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen Physical Education Department

My dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for sending me a marked copy of The Winged Foot containing your article on the history of basket ball.

I have read the article with a good deal of interest and find that you have turned out a very creditable piece of work. I shall be happy to see any future articles which you may have published.

Sincerely yours,

Raymond A. Schwegler Dean

MR: DM